
 

 

Fairfield Bocce Federation 
Minutes of the Board Meeting: August 21, 2025 
 

Roll Call: Board Members present were- (X- Present) (U-Unexcused) (E- Excused) 
X- Marvin Bailey X- Jim Shepherd X- Ann MacAuley 
X- Paul Scheet E- Vincent Loiacono X- Tom McLoughlin 
E- Frank Berardi E- Alex Vasquez X- Steve Ramos 
X- Sharon Dominik 
 
The meeting was called to order by the President at 1:03 p.m. 
 
Minutes: The minutes from the July 10, 2025  meeting were read and approved. 
 
Treasurer’s Report: The treasurer was absent but there is 17,810.26. 

 
Bocce League Manager: We are getting ready for the winter leagues. Emails have been 
submitted to the Capos. After a discussion, it was universally agreed Ann Macauley is free to 
reformat the Calendar of Events summary page. Two new potential members have been 
identified and Ann is working to find them a team. The newsletter will be issued again and it is 
forthcoming. 
 
Awards Banquet Director: There menu for the October banquet was announced. It will be 
Roasted Pork Loin with mashed potatoes and gravy, roasted asparagus, tossed green salad 
with creamy Italian dressing, romaine lettuce, spring mix, shredded carrots, cucumbers, 
tomatoes and red pepper, garlic bread and ice cream. The idea of a dessert auction was 
declined. 
 
Al Sacco Director:  Al Sacco is doing well. Numbers are down slightly due to the heat. 
Tonight’s Al Sacco was cancelled due to heat. The folks who came to the hot dog tourney had 
fun. Al Sacco ends their outdoor season on September 25. 
 
Tournament Director: The Hot Dog Tourney went well due to the participation from Al 
Sacco. Team Nametags will be issued at the next tourney and the Capos for the tourney will be 
the first person selected in the draw. On 9/27 we will have a tourney with Paradise Valley 
Estates. The teams will consists of 2 FBF members and 2 PVE members. We will play three 
games to eight points and the tourney standings will be based on point differential. 
 
Maintenance & Supply Director:  The maintenance flour for the Bocce Courts is here. We need 
to get the rolls of plastic that were approved at an earlier meeting. 
 
Schedule and Standings Website Manager: Things are going good. All scores and standings are 
up to date. It was agreed that Friday night is not the right date for a doubles league. Teams 
need to indicate make-up on the score sheets for make-up matches. 
 



 

 

Old Business:  The new score sheets will be used for tourneys only at the present time. 
 
New Business:  

An announcement will be coming at the banquet regarding proper demeanor during bocce. 
A clarification was offered about measurements during a match. The proper measurement form 
is to the front of each ball and the pallino. 
We are working to get a list of names of those who are willing to volunteer for maintenance. 
We are trying to set up a maintenance calendar.  
New locks have been issued and keys to the capos. 
THE BANQUET WILL BE OCTOBER 2! 
 
 
With no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 2:15 PM. 
 
Respectfully submitted,  
 
Paul Scheet, Secretary 

 


